
 
I am opposed to the proposed development of the ez go gas station. There is not a 
need or desire from the surrounding neighborhoods for another gas station with 
a  fast food drive thru attached.  Additionally this proposed development does 
nothing to compliment the historic concord neighborhood. A smaller development 
like a cafe, bakery, or local eatery would be desired.  
 
The gas station also increases the hazards for those of us that utilize the new 
sidewalks and greenways. It is already difficult to cross Concord  road to access the 
greenway and a gas station will increase that risk to pedestrians.  
 
I am supportive of urban growth and appreciate the investments that have gone into 
creating a more walkable environment and access to downtown Farragut and this 
development does nothing to support that vision.  
 
When the land was rezoned from residential the use was proposed as office space 
and retail. This proposal is not in alignment with the original rezoning plans.  
 


